
From: amanda@adt.com.tw [mailto:amanda@adt.com.tw]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2005 1:13 AM 
To: steve.cheng 
Cc: eric@adt.com.tw; Hsiang-Shen_Chen@adt.com.tw 
Subject: RE: RE: RE: One new FCC approval project, FCC ID:IXMCTE630BT 
 

 

Dear Steve,  
 

Thank you for your comments on this application!  
 

The following items are our replies for your comments:  
Question #1: Users manual revised to has compliance statements!  
Question #2: label format revised as suggested! 
 

If you still have any further question, please contact us!  
Please give us the grant if it's OK today.  

Best Regards,  

Amanda Chu / 朱芳誼   

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Certification Specialist  

ADT Corp. (Hsin Chu Office)  

TEL: 03-5935343 ext. 1737  

FAX: 03-5934728  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  
 

"steve.cheng" <steve.cheng@nacsemc.com>  

2005/03/07 上午 10:50  

收件人 amanda@adt.com.tw  

副本抄送  
主旨 RE: RE: One new FCC approval project, FCC ID:IXMCTE630BT 

 

 

 

TCB Review Comments for (Universal   FCC ID: IXMCTE630BT)  
   

-EMC-  
   
Question #1: Users manual missing FCC regulatory statement. Please revise users manual to 



include it. 
   
Question #2: label format: Please modify module ID to “This device contains FCC ID: 
IXMBM-GP-CS-03” to avoid the confusion of which is mail product ID. The current product ID 
is OK, you just need to modify included Bluetooth module ID.  
   
Best Regards  
   
Steve Cheng / Technical Reviewer TCB/FCB/NB  
North American EMC Certification Service Inc.  

Email: steve.cheng@nacsemc.com  

Tel: 403-241-8826 

 
   
   
Best regards,  
   
Steve Cheng                  
North American EMC Certification Services Inc. 
359 Hawkland Cir., NW. 
Calgary, Alberta Canada T3G 3R3 
Tel: (403) 241-8826 
Email: steve.cheng@nacsemc.com  


